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Upcoming Events 

November 21                    PTO meeting in the elementary   

                                             Library  (4:45 p.m.)                         

November 25 Parent-Teacher  

 Conferences  

 (4:30-7:30 p.m.) 

November 26 Early Dismissal  

 (11:30 a.m.)/ 

 Parent-Teacher Conferences  

 (1:00-8:00 p.m.)    

November 27-Dec. 2 No School -  

 Thanksgiving Vacation 

December 12-13                 Santa Shop 

The Williamsburg Elementary PTO will hold the 
annual Santa Shop on Thursday, December 12th 
and Friday,  December 13th .  Envelopes will be 

sent home prior to these days. 

Before the Conference 

Ask your child if there is anything that he or she 
wants you to talk about with the teacher. 

Make a list of topics that you want to talk about 

with the teacher. 

Prepare a list of questions such as: 

1. What are my child’s strongest and weakest sub-

jects? 

2. Does my child hand homework in on time? 

3. Does my child participate in class? 

4. Does my child seem happy at school? 

5. What can I do at home to help? 

During the Conference 

Be on time (or early) for the meeting. 

End the meeting on time.  Other parents will have 

a conference after yours. 

Ask the most important 

questions first. 

Ask for explanations of 

anything you don’t under-
stand. 

Ask your child’s teacher 

for ways that you can help your child at home 

 

 

Parent-Teacher Conference Checklists 

Please see the checklist to prepare for your conference.  If you still need to schedule a  

conference, please call the elementary office. 

Reminder 

Any students eating breakfast at school should arrive no earlier 

than 8:30 a.m.  All other students are permitted to enter the 

building at 8:45 a.m.  School begins at 8:55 a.m.  Any student 

arriving after 8:55 will be considered tardy and a parent must 

sign their child/ren in at the office. 

Students will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday, November 26, 2024 and will not return 

to school until Tuesday, December 3, 2024.  Have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday! 


